
The next meeting will be held on May 1st 2013 !                                                                                                                                                      

Meetings will be held at the VFW in McHenry (3002 w IL Rt 120) the 1st Wednesday of every month 
7:30pm - 9:00pm.
 April - November.

Please send fish pictures and stories to 
william.spoonplugger.lorch@gmail.com 
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   Northern Illinois Spoonpluggers   

The Northern Illinois Spoonpluggers would like to announce
 

  Our clubs own Certified Spoonplugging Instructor Jerry Borst at the May meeting will be 
performing a slide presentation on Basic fish movements. These slides were put together by 
Buck Perry himself as a tool for educating our Spoonpluggers and through repetition keep our 
veteran Spoonpluggers remembering some of the basics they may have forgotten.  All new 
members be sure to attend as this will be a very informative presentation about fish habits 
and what we must know throughout the season to locate and catch all species that swim in our 
inland lakes and reservoirs. Jerry also makes himself available to those members who need 
on the water instruction. If any of you are having trouble on the water set up a date of on the 
water instruction with Jerry you will be glad you did !

Last meetings attendee’s
Ted Malo  Jerry Borst

 Chris Angsten  Russell Lewis
 Jim Taylor  Bill Lorch  Maureen Halleran

Welcome New Member Dave Hansen
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Members of the Northern Illinois Spoonpluggers were present at the Illinois Spoonpluggers Winter Seminar at the Elk Grove 
Village Public Library. 1st row Bob Borst ,Vic Saunders, Ted Malo  2cd row Chris Blatzheim, Chris Angsten, Jerry Borst,  Bill Lorch,  

Jim Taylor. The Illinois club did an outstanding job as usual. Chase Klienstaker made an amazing full slide presentation that 
really had everyones attention. Guest speakers Brett Christensen about before and after spoonplugging. Jerry Hien and his first 
day on the water. Scott Duff with Migration routes revealed in reservoirs at drawdown. John Bales ended the day with a great 

presentation on Tools and Controls. John talked about the different lures (Tools) he uses to control his casting situations in the fall 
and in the spring. John also stressed on how critical speed control is at these times. He also stressed using the right Tool for the 

right situation. Everyone involved did a great job in the planning and organizing this event. See you next year!  
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Last Meeting
Members drew maps and talked about lakes in Illinois and southern Wisconsin and some of the 

structure situations within them. They also talked about how water color in some lakes does change 
throughout the year and to fish accordingly when the water is dark and warm crank it up ! 

mailto:william.spoonplugger.lorch@gmail.com
mailto:william.spoonplugger.lorch@gmail.com


NIS Newsletter! April 2013

william.spoonplugger.lorch@gmail.com 

mailto:william.spoonplugger.lorch@gmail.com
mailto:william.spoonplugger.lorch@gmail.com

